
 
 

 

June 15, 2016 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

To: Betina Lynn, Senate Executive Coordinator 

 

Cc: Mariann Hyland, PTRAC Staff 

 

From: Cynthia M. Vakareliyska, 2015-16 Chair 

 Promotion-Tenure-Retention Appeal Committee (PTRAC) 

 

Re:  2015-16 Report of the PTRAC to the Committee on Committees, UO Senate 

 

 

The Promotion-Tenure-Retention Appeal Committee (PTRAC) is an externally mandated board 

which functions pursuant to OAR 571-003-0007. The committee webpage at 

http://committees.uoregon.edu/node/39 states that the function of the committee is “to hear 

appeals on decisions to deny promotion and/or tenure or the failure to renew an appointment.” 

The webpage also notes: “Since the committee deals with confidential appeals, the committee 

does not file substantive reports.”   

 

The PTRAC did not hear any cases during the 2015-16 academic year.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Cynthia M. Vakareliyska 
Cynthia M. Vakareliyska 

Professor of Linguistics, Director of Graduate Stuies 

Department of Linguistics 
 


